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Mosman High School 
Works notification 22 June 2021

We are upgrading Mosman High School to bring students the latest educational facilities and support the 
growing local community.  

Early services works during winter school holidays 

During the winter school holidays, Saturday 26 June to Monday 12 July 2021, the project team will be 
undertaking some preliminary early and enabling works as part of the Mosman High School upgrade. 

Works include: 

▪ Site investigations

▪ Trenching and excavating

▪ Utility and services upgrades

▪ Saw cutting and jack hammering

▪ Concrete pouring

▪ Tree removal

These works are being undertaken during the school holidays to minimise disruption to staff and 
students.  The team will be providing further updates in relation to other early and enabling works as the 
project progresses.  

The project team will make every effort to minimise construction noise and don’t anticipate these works 
impacting nearby residents. 

Working hours 

Work hours will be from 7:00am to 5:00pm Monday to Saturday. 

Why are trees being removed? 

The project team are removing two trees on school grounds to allow for the installation of temporary 
buildings that will service the school when main works start. As part of the vegetation and landscaping 
plan, the project will be replacing any trees removed as part of the Mosman High School upgrade. 

Thank you for your patience while we deliver this important school infrastructure. 
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